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Dear Tim 

"Amendment to Invoice Billing Period" 
ScottishPower do not support implementation of this Modification at this time.  

However we do wish to state that we support the intended principle behind the 
Modification to limit the retrospective invoicing period allowed to Gas Transporters.  
We believe that before a firm decision is made on the an acceptable and workable 
period of retrospective invoicing that detailed discussions involving all Parties are 
required.  We believe that the submission of Modification 122 to limit the billing of 
the SE Meter Error back to the commencement of the current Price Control and the 
proposal to submit a Review Modification to examine the enduring solution for 
Invoice Billing is the correct approach to take in order to maintain commercial 
stability.    

We intend to provide more detailed comments within our response to urgent 
Modification 122.   

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Marie Clark 

Energy Commercial Manager 

ScottishPower 

Tel 0141 568 3209 

Mobile 07921 799908 
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